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When i moved to Portland I immediately started worrying about the bridges and 

earthquakes. At that point i did not know about the CEI hub. But now, as a NET 

leader (Neighborhood Emergency Team) and an environmental activist, i am all too 

familiar with the dangers of the CEI hub. I do not want the Willamette to become a 

river of fire due to an earthquake. I don't want to breath in that smoke. And i definitely 

don't want the BIPOC people and low-income people who live near the CEI to suffer 

due to lack of preparation by the gas companies. 

Please support SB1567 which would require seismic vulnerability assessments. Even 

better, please amend the bill to clarify that as part of their assessment, companies 

must demonstrate being in alignment with state policies such as the Climate 

Protection Program and SCR17, the Environmental Justice Framework.   


